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The	price	paid	for	the	solar	energy	needs	to	be	a	fair	price.	Householders	have	
invested	considerable	funds	to	put	their	solar	panels	in	place.	They	make	an	
important	contribution	to	the	production	of	energy	and		should	be	paid	a	fair	
price.	The	current	price	being	paid	to	householders	is	not	fair.	We	are	at	a	time	of	
significant	concern	regarding	climate	change	and	securing	our	supply	of	energy.	
There	is	a	need	to	support	those	who	are	contributing	to	both	these	issues.	
	
Coral	Ison		

	
Postcode:	2560	
	
	




